
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Excalibur Primary School 

7th July 2025        Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Summer two   Week: six 

 Our story of the week was ‘Twist and Hop, Minibeast Bop’.  The children 

absolutely loved this one and it helped us imagine what our dance party might 

be like on Wednesday.  Here is the link if they want to watch the story again at 

home https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Tj1dMrZdcpQ.  The sunshine 

continued to shine so we kept cool, under the trees.  The children enjoyed using 

the tree swings, making pretend camp fires and collecting sticks. 

In maths, we have recapped more than and fewer than (up to five).  We used. 

The children compared two groups of objects to say which had more and which 

had fewer. Our number rhyme of the week was ‘One tomato, two tomatoes’ 

which has become a firm favourite.  Here is the link if you want to look again at 

home https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/school-radio/articles/zf2kbdm. 

This week, we continued to welcome our new pre-school starters. The pre-

school children were so helpful and caring towards the little ones.  They made 

sure that they had a fantastic time.  On Monday, we had a visit from Mrs 

Johnston (who will be the new Pre-school teacher from September).  On 

Thursday, the Reception new starters enjoyed their teddy bears picnic.  

Everyone got to meet the rest of the children who will join their class in 

September.  Thank you for supporting this event, it is an important part of 

transition. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore, Miss Scott-Jones, Miss Bebbington and Miss Jones  

Our story of the 

week was ‘Twist and 

Hop, Minibeast Bop’.   

 

We also had another 

look at ‘Mad About 
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Glitter Bug Ball 

On Wednesday, the children looked fabulous dressed in their 

minibeast costumes for the ‘Glitter Bug Ball’. During the morning, 

they took part in the Glitter Bug Olympics where we played 

‘Pollen Collection’ and ‘Garden Obstacles’.  In the afternoon, they 

shared some party games including ‘Pin the Sting’ and pass the 

parcel before heading to the hall for the Glitter Bug Disco.  

Finally, they shared a delicious Glitter Bug Feast.    

What a fabulous day, pre-school! 

 
  

 

Library Books 

We will be collecting in school library 

books so they can be made ready for 

September.  If you find any on your 

shelves at home, can you return them. 

 

Children’s belongings 

The children will be bringing home their 

PE kits and welly boots etc.  Please ask 

to see lost property if you’re missing 

any school uniform, hats etc. 
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